
 
 

 
 

October 27, 2022 
 
Dear Supervisor, 
 
 
I am pleased to announce that this week I have completed my visits with all 67 of 
Florida’s Supervisors of Elections. I want to thank you for welcoming me to your 
office and for your continued partnership in maintaining the highest standards 
of election integrity in the nation.   
 
As I traveled across the state, I was consistently impressed by your 
professionalism and the measures you are employing to safeguard the election in 
accordance with state law.  
 
Most encouraging to me is the obligation you and your staff have to the voters 
and your communities. Each of you expressed the responsibility you feel to get it 
right by counting each vote fairly and accurately.  
 
Because of your transparency and preparation, I am confident that you are ready 
for the 2022 General Election and that Florida will continue to lead the nation in 
elections administration.  
 
I look forward to meeting you again, soon. Remember, the staff at the Division of 
Elections and myself are ready to support you should any need arise. Please 
don’t hesitate to reach out.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
Cord Byrd 
 
Florida Secretary of State & Chief Election Officer 


